
Good morning, 

  

As social media is an ever growing platform that schools and services are 

using in order to communicate with the public, here at the childhood 

immunisation team we hope to use this to continue to increase the 

vaccine uptake across all our schools. With this in mind, please can I ask 
you to follow our Facebook and Twitter page (please see links below). 

This will then allow us to post reminders, aimed at parents and carers, to 

complete the online consent form with a link to the web page which you 

will be able to share from your school page. We also post information 

relating to the vaccines we deliver and other relevant public health topics 

which you may find useful to share.  

I hope you are all coping in these unusual times and we look forward to 

visiting in the new school year.  

  

Twitter:      @Childhood_imms   

Facebook:    https://www.facebook.com/childhoodimmunisations/ 

  
Kind regards,  

  

The Childhood Immunisation Team  
 

https://www.facebook.com/childhoodimmunisations/

